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Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Following several years of trying to improve the uniform choices of students, we have come to the 
conclusion that the best way we can support parents is to have one style of academy skirt.  The skirt is a 
grey, pleated skirt with the academy logo embroidered on.  It is available from our online uniform supplier 
and as of Wednesday, 4th September 2024 will be the only accepted skirt option in school.   
 
If students choose not to wear the academy skirt, they can continue to wear tailored grey trousers.  
 
This follows a number of communications to the academy over the past months from parents, visitors and 
members of the community expressing their concern over skirt lengths which we have always agreed with. 
I am hopeful that this choice will allow students to feel safer, look smarter and finally bring this matter to a 
close. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Richard McGuire 
Principal  
 


